
Chesterfield Township Board of Fire Commissioners District Two 

 

October 8, 2012 

 

The regular monthly meeting of the Chesterfield Township Board of Fire Commissioners 

District Two was led to order by Chairman Spence at 8pm.  Members present:  Bruch, 

Hlubik, Jones and Spence. 

 

The Sunshine law was read. 

 

The minutes of the previous meeting was presented.  A motion to accept the report was 

made by Bruch, seconded by Jones.  All aye, motion carried. 

 

Treasurer’s report was presented along with bills to be paid.  A motion to accept the 

report and pay the bills was made by Bruch, seconded by Hlubik.  All aye, motion 

carried.   

 

Old Business: 

Pond – need new estimates for next month. 

Funds can be moved the last two months.  Next month we will look at where the funds 

need to be moved. 

 

New Business: 

Chiefs report need five new sets of gears.  Would like to purchase a Combi-Tool for 

rescue truck.  Need pagers and batteries for radios. 

 

As there was no further business, motion to adjourn at 8:50 pm by Jones, second by 

Bruch. 

All aye, meeting adjourned. 

 

 

 

 

 


